
WISCONSIN LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 
STAFF MEMORANDUM 

 

 
 

Memo No. 11 

TO: MEMBERS OF THE SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON STRENGTHENING WISCONSIN 
FAMILIES 

 
FROM: Anne Sappenfield, Senior Staff Attorney 
 
RE: Legislative Fiscal Bureau Budget Paper Relating to the Home Visiting Program 
 
DATE: August 14, 2007 

 

Enclosed is Budget Paper #432, prepared by the Legislative Fiscal Bureau for the Joint 
Committee on Finance, entitled Family Foundations--Home Visiting Program (DHFS--Children and 
Families).  The paper provides a description of current law and the Governor’s biennial budget proposal 
relating to the home visiting program administered by the Department of Health and Family Services.   

The Joint Committee on Finance deleted the home visiting provisions from the biennial budget 
bill. 

AS:ty 

Enclosure 
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